
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn Term! We hope you all had a lovely break, the children have been 
telling us all the exciting things they got up to during their week off. This half of the term is always a very exciting 
one, with lots of celebrations, singing, parties, trips and fun! Please make sure you are checking the bulletins and 
the website to keep an eye on the dates and times of our seasonal events.  
 
We have also welcomed Jane Goodwin (CEO of YCST), Mike Smit (School Improvement Advisor) and Joanne 
McCudden (Chair of Governors) into school this week. We are always grateful when they have time to come and 
see the wonderful things our school is doing. 
 
Thank you to those parents who put themselves forward to be a Parent Governor. As we now have a number of 
nominations, we will be holding an election. Information on the voting process will be coming out early next week 
so please look out for this. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mrs Andrews and Mrs Honey 
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Cont..overleaf 

Year 3/4 Football Competition 
On Wednesday night, it was the Year 3/4 turn to take on the Sporting Influence football com-
petition. The team were drawn into a tough group and our defensive skills were tested. 
Quickly, the team showed their adaptability as they soon learned the importance that de-
fence is just as (if not more) important as attack. Our two defenders were brilliant, Jack and 
Hector controlling the back line. The 'Player of the Match' was certainly a tricky choice be-
tween these two. However, for an amazing, goal-saving block, Hector took the award! The 
team are back in action next week. 

Church Coffee Morning 
On Wednesday, the whole school went along to the monthly 
Church coffee morning to sing harvest songs to a packed audi-
ence. The coffee morning raised an amazing £600 for Church 
Funds.  
 
Anybody who would like to be added to the coffee morning rota for 
next year or to find out what is involved, there is a get together at 
Church after the next coffee morning on Wednesday 4th December 
all welcome and baking skills not essential! 



Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 12th November: Saturn and Jupiter class visit to Magna  

Friday 15th November: Children in Need day—wear yellow or spotty 

Tuesday 19th November: Sun class visit to ‘Annie’ at St Aidan’s 

Monday 25th November: Year 6 visit to East Barnby 

Monday 2nd December: Year 5/6 visit to York Minster 

Monday 2nd December: First Lego Church from 3.30pm at All Saints 

Church. Refreshments available, all welcome (adults and children) 

Wednesday 4th December: Whole School trip to Harrogate Pantomime 

Tuesday 10th December: Nativity play  

**Wednesday 11th December: Christmas Extravaganza—change of 

date!** 

Thursday 12th December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Tuesday 17th December: Christmas lunch 

Thursday 19th December: Christmas Parties 

Friday 20th December: Carols around the tree 

CLASS SHARING ASSEMBLIES  

Mars Class: Friday 15th November 3pm 

Jupiter Class: Friday 22nd November 3pm 

Sun Class: Friday 29th November 3pm 

Our Values Certificate was awarded to:  Joshua for positivity  

All Saints Church Services 

Remembrance Service  

Sunday 10th Nov ember 

2024 10:.45am – 

11:45am 

Refreshments from 10.15am 

If you are not receiving email noti-

fications about Church Family 

Zoom Services and would like to 

be email enquir-

ies@allsaintschurchko.org 

  

Don’t Forget to Shop at Asda for our school! 

Parentkind have 
teamed up with Asda,  
to donate to primary 
schools across the UK 
through All you have 
to do is, opt in 
through the Asda 

Rewards app, choose our school and shop and scan in 
store or shop online at Asda.com, between 2nd Sep-
tember and 30th November 2024. Asda will donate 
0.5% of the value of your shop to our school. Also, eve-
ry time somebody opts in, Asda will give an additional 

£1 to the school Cashpot.  


